
To Whom It May Concern: 

Pre-estimate information available on the Construction Contract 
Payment Progress Reporting screen 

On September 27, 2022, WSDOT added pre-estimate information (a listing of 
items that have been scheduled to be paid in a future progress payment) to the 
Construction Contract Payment Progress Reporting screen at 
https://remoteapps.wsdot.wa.gov/construction/project/progress/. 

This tool allows users to view the progress payments made to date on any active 
WSDOT contract, and now also allows users to view future payment information.  
Items shown on pre-estimates do not guarantee payment on the next progress 
estimate as items can be deferred if necessary. 

The information in the Construction Contract Payment Progress Reporting screen 
is updated daily and will change if additional payment information is entered by 
WSDOT staff.  After a progress estimate payment is processed, the pre-estimate 
information will no longer be visible, and the final payment information will be 
available by selecting the most current Payment Date from the drop-down menu. 
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